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5th November, 1885,

My dear Mr. Wall,

1 am in receipt of your letter
asmmsmmmmmwmnmme
your remarks regarding our Ammal Report and
the services rendered by ir. Shay ,
Surveyor on the London mt&mr Staff, in the

So Ma ia known there 1s no information
whatever bearing upon the cause of the loss of the
all-welded oil tanker to which you refer, and, as
mw. mmmwmumwrm explained.

With very kind regards,
Yours sincerely,

Megsrs. J. Samdel White & Co., Ltd.,
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